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Music Volunteers Novemnber follk jam with residents ar Byron Park Assisted Living
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The Mission of LITA of CC is to improve the guality of life & alfeviare loneliness for elder and Jor disabled
Nursing Care and Assisted Living residents in Contra Costa County facilities, making matches with regular
visitors whoe become friends. LITA Visitors include weekly readers, families, students, pets and musicians.

LITA of Conira Costa, Tounded in 1980 is a Non-Prolit Qrganization 501¢(3) Tax 1D#94-2766013
LITA of CC supporters: The Woodbury Foundation, Helenmae and Porter Thompson Foundation,
Bernice M. Hemphill Trust, selected corporations, cliubs & many kind and loyal individual donors.

You may donate to LITA of Contra Costa at www.litaofcontracosta.org or mail a contribution
to: LITA of CC, PO Box 121, Port Costa, CA 94569-0212 Email: info@litaoleontracosia.org
Phone Numbers (510) 527-2055 LOVE IN THE ANSWER Executive Director (925) 212-4573
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Dear Volunteers & Donors,

Thank you for supporting LITA ‘Love Iy the Answer’ of Contra Costa.

As we begin our 33rd year serving residents in Contra Costa County Skilled
Nursing Haospitals and Assisted Living Communities, 36 facilities regularly
receive the benefit of your volunteer efforts and donations. Our annual
active average remains in excess of 110 dedicated volunteers, proving week
after week and one person at a time that 'Love 5 the Answer”.

With the aging of America, LITA of CC has more need than ever for great
volunteers. We appreciate the time you devote making friendly visits to the
elderly and disabled. It's only with the efforts of volunteers like you that
LITA can rise to meet the growing challenge to brighten the lives of those
living in senior care facilities.

Great thanks goes out to our weekly One on One Friendly Visitors, our Pet
Visitors, our Intergeneration Appreciation Youth Group Visitors and Special
Event & Entertainment Volunteers.

We also wish to thank everyone that has made donations supporting LITA of
CC programs throughout the year including Foundation, Trust and Corporate
supporters and of course our special family of individual donors.

The holiday season is a time for giving. LITA of Contra Costa thanks you all
for piving generously of your time and treasure, throughout the year.

Un behalf of the LITA of CC board of directors and Volunteer Coordinator,
[ am extending heartfelt wishes for a wonderful holiday season and a great
New Year in 2013 for you and your families.

Sincerely,
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Victoria Ryvan
Executive Director
LITA of Conira Costa



